Appendix 15

(continued)

Major Variations between approved budget of £83.9m and forecast of £86.7m for 2004/05

Stock Options - £0.3m increase represents the costs of consultants, business planning and tenant consultation. This is funded from HRA balances accumulated from the previous year.

Central Internal Recharges - £0.4m reduction reflects the over provision for expected tripping compensation claims and reflects the current position on the Council’s General Fund for the same issue.

Housing Repairs – £3.7m increase on the original approved figure. However £3m is funded from funds not utilised in 2003/04 and carried forward into 2004/05 and £0.5m is funded from the NPHL Property Services Division surplus returned to the Council for re-investment into repairs.

Provision for Bad Debts – £0.4m reduction reflects the over provision made at the start of the year based on previous trends.

Loan Charges – £0.5m reduction represents changes to interest rates, the vast majority of this is offset by a corresponding reduction to Housing Subsidy.

Contribution to Balances – £0.2m increase  is the net result of all the other changes and reflects the increased surplus generated compared to that originally budgeted.

Dwelling Rents - £0.7m reduction reflects that the level of Right to Buys was far in excess of that originally anticipated.

Major Variations between 2004/05 Forecast and 2005/06

Central Internal Recharges - £0.4m increase reflects the possible payments for tripping claims and has been prudently re-instated at previous levels as it could take some time for reductions to occur through the investment in the footpaths.

NPHL Fee – £0.6m increase reflects the changes arising from fee review meetings with officers from NPHL and was independently approved by the Joint Lead Members for Housing and Customer and Support services on the 7th February 2005.

Housing Repairs – £1.7m increase on the original budget for 2004/05 because the final expected figure for 2004/05 includes £3m for work brought forward from 2003/04, as outlined above. The increase represents allowances for inflation and programme requirements and is comparative to the increase through the subsidy determinations.

Loan Charges - £0.3m increase is the expected cost based on forecast borrowing rates as demonstrated in the appendix for base data assumptions.

Dwelling Rents - £1.3m reduction represents the additional rent week in 2004/05. 

Subsidy – see page 26, paragraphs 4.28 to 4.30 of the main report for details of the increase of £3.4m.

